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£{3/24/2010) commentietters - Comment letter - AB 2121 Policy

4/27/10 Board Hearing

From: "kristine rose” <bottomtm@mcn.org>
To: <commentletiers@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 3/24/2010 2:20 PM

Subject: Comment letter - AB 2121 Policy

AB 2121

Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

SUBJECT: Comment LETTER AB 2121 POLICY FEB 2010 DRAFT NORTH COAST
INSTREAM FLOW POLICY - STRONG OBJECTION TO THIS DRAFT POLICY AND REQUEST

FOR EXTENSION OF TIME

SWRCB staff has recommended a policy that would have drastic negative
impacts on the Sea Ranch water supply. It would leave The Sea Ranch
without water supply for days ‘'or months each year and as a result affect
property values significantly.

As a multiple home owner and real estate broker | feel the proposed
policy should be scrapped or revised to require that economic and other
impacts on water users be taken into account and avoided. The policy
should be evaluated including burden as well as benefit.

Thank you.

Kris Rose

Kristine Rose

DRE# 00602239

SEARANCH & COASTAL REALTY
www.SeaRanchSales.com
1-800-274-4500 x 261
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